
School Board Meeting: January 27, 2025

Subject: Board Member’s Rights to
Employment

Presenter: Scott Thielman, Superintendent

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION:

Recommend approval for continued employment for Mike Honsey and Sheila 
Smude

DESCRIPTION:

Minnesota Statute 123B.195 states that a school board member who is employed by the 
school district needs a majority approval to continue employment in the school district.  
Majority approval must be given by vote at a meeting where all board members are 
present.  The amount to be earned by that officer will not exceed $20,000 in a fiscal 
year.


